
 

 

 

 

 
CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. 

 
REPORTS: 

 

That Mr. Jesus Ortiz de la Fuente has been appointed as the new Director of 
Investor Relations (IR), replacing Mr. Patricio Treviño Garza. Given the above, his 
contact details are: 

Name: Jesús Ortiz de la Fuente  
E-mail: jesus.ortizd@cemex.com 
Address: Calle 99 No. 9A - 54 Piso 8. Bogotá, Colombia 
Phone: +57 (1) 603 9051 
 


